Critical and Essential Staff

Policy 602.28 Critical and Essential Staff was repealed October 19, 2016, upon the adoption of revisions to Policy 602.26
Adverse Weather and Emergency Closing effective that same date. Please contact the Office of General Counsel
(828.262.2751) for further information.
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